
 

 

   PTA Gingerbread House and  
Cookie Decorating Night! 

Dec. 14th 

 
Sensory Hour   4:00 –5:00pm 

                (Quiet environment) 

                   Open to all    5:00 – 6:30pm 
 

 
Dear Parents, 

 

I hope this email finds you well. As we approach the festive season, we are excited to 

announce our annual Gingerbread Night, scheduled for Thursday, December 14th. This 

event is always a highlight of our school calendar, and we are looking forward to another 

fun-filled evening of creativity and community spirit. 

 

To make this event a success, we are kindly requesting candy donations. These will be used 

for decorating our gingerbread houses. We would greatly appreciate it if all donations could 

be received by the end of the school day on Monday, December 11th. This will give us 

ample time to prepare and organize the supplies for the event. 

 

If you would prefer to donate money and let us do the shopping, that works too! You can 

Venmo us at @GroveElementaryPTA. Any amount, big or small, will be greatly appreciated 

and will go a long way in making this event a success. 

 

Thank you in advance for your generosity and support. We look forward to seeing you and 

your family on Thursday, December 14th from 5-6:30 (4-5 is also open for our sensory hour) for 

a night of festive fun! 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Grove PTA Board 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 


